
Hello, this is Terri Baze and Mary McGill. 
We have the property adjoining the Carland property, where the proposed sewer plant is 
going to be. 
The discharge of water going to the Deaver Creek will come across us first.  Deaver creek is 
not close the Carland property line, they have to use a low area coming across our 
property.  Our main concern is the erosion that will happen with the discharge of 
water,(250,000 gal) and who is going to maintain it ? 
 
In the rainy season, Deaver Creek will normally flood with light to moderate rain fall. With 
the proposed amount of water that gets discharged daily from the proposed plant, the 
Creek could back up often.    Swindle road and parts of Dagnan road floods now with 
moderate to heavy rainfall, this is before the sewer plant goes in. 
 
Our concern is our land and roads will be affected by this additional daily discharge of 
water and who is going to maintain it when it when flooding erodes our property and 
roadways. 
. 
    Sincerely  Terri Baze (817-914-2403) and Mary McGill (903-818-7473)  
 


